
N95 Fit tests  

We would like to remind ALL Provincial Travel Nurses that a valid N95 fit test is required to work in any 

site across the province. Tests expire after 2 years or if that respirator is no longer available. Please 

check that your fit test is valid. If you require a new fit test, here is the contact information by region. 

You can also speak to your site manager about a N95 fit test appointment.  

  

• N95 Fit Testing: Respirators in all service delivery organizations [SDO's/Regions] are 
standardized under HealthPro contracts. As such, all sites should have stock of standard N95 
masks that are used provincially. Please ensure that your respective sites have your approved 
mask during your unit orientation day.  

  

▪ Note: Tests expire every 2 years or a major change to one’s face (pregnancy, 
weight loss etc.) 
 

NRHA- Norma Dick  
Email:  ndick@nrha.ca,  
Phone: 204-670-3270  
Nurses to contact and set up appointment during their 7 day stretch 

  
Shared Health & WRHA 

Phone (hospital sites): 431.277.1089 

Phone (community sites): 431.277.4503 

 
  

PMH- Marci Schoenrath 
Email: mschoenrath@pmh-mb.ca 
Phone: 204-734-6647/ 204-629-3481 
Marci is the first point of contact and can direct to appropriate fit tester at  

 various sites 
  
IERHA- Please reach out to the PTNT educators to facilitate.  

  

SHSS- Krista Forsyth [Occupational Safety and Health Officer] 

 Email: kforsyth@southernhealth.ca 

   Phone: 431-349-0591  

▪ Staff can also book their appointment when on site in the SHSS region 

through StaffNet under the category of “All Staff” 

• Education Events - SH-SS StaffNET 

 

Once you have obtained an updated N95 fit test, please send it to our educators at 

PTNTEducators@sharedhealthmb.ca  
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